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Fort Drum Plans Several Power Outages Tuesday

Fort Drum, NY - Individuals who work and live on Fort Drum will experience power outages throughout the day Tuesday, May 9, as officials exercise the installation’s energy resilience plan. While most will only experience intermittent, short-term outages, some areas of the post could be down or on backup power for several hours.

Fort Drum leaders ask motorists to please use extreme caution when driving, as some traffic signals may be affected periodically. They also advise that, when possible, please call ahead to ensure the service provider you plan on visiting is not experiencing an outage at the time of your appointment. 

Child care services, medical services, Clark Hall, the Commissary and AAFES locations will be fully operational. This is a great time to make sure your home is ready for a power outage – go to ready.gov/power-outages for useful tips.

Power disruptions updates will be shared via installation communication platforms throughout the day. If you could be affected by the outages, you are encouraged to connect with us via the following command-sponsored information resources for updates:
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Media with inquiries regarding this press release should contact Fort Drum Public Affairs, Julie Halpin, julie.a.halpin2.civ@army.mil, 315-772-8286.
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Fort Drum Alert! Messages —signupona  Power Outage
Facebook Page CAC-enabled computer on a Preparation
government system (NIPR/VPN) Tips!

https://alertservices.csd.disa.mil/
Need Help? Email





